
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Union Electric Company  )  
d/b/a Ameren Missouri’s Infrastructure System )  
Replacement Surcharge (ISRS) Tariff Filing  )  File No. GO-2017-0061 
And Reconciliation.     ) 
 
 

RESPONSE TO STAFF RECONCILIATION RECOMMENDATION 

On December 21, 2016, the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff” 

and “Commission,” respectively) submitted its Staff Reconciliation Recommendation in this 

proceeding, noting a small over-recovery during the relevant time period and recommending a 

one-time customer bill credit for February 2017 to return the over-collection.  Also on December 

21, 2016, the Commission issued an order granting Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren 

Missouri (“Ameren Missouri”) until January 10, 2017, to provide any response to the Staff 

Reconciliation Recommendation.   

Ameren Missouri appreciates the efforts and resulting recommendation of Staff, and 

therefore accepts the Staff Reconciliation Recommendation without revision.       

Respectfully submitted, 

    

/s/ Paula N. Johnson                  
Paula N. Johnson, #68963     
Senior Corporate Counsel      
1901 Chouteau Avenue     
St. Louis, MO 63103      
(314) 554-3533 (phone)     
(314) 554-4014 (fax)      
AmerenMOService@ameren.com   
ATTORNEY for Union Electric  
Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri 

 

Dated:  January 10, 2017  
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been e-mailed, this 

10th day of January, 2017, to counsel for all parties of record. 

 
 

/s/ Paula N. Johnson   
 


